## KELOWNA LAWN BOWLING CLUB Orchard Park Post Office Box 21004 Kelowna, B.C. V1Y 9N8 Phone 250,762-5911

March 1, 2009

Office of the Mayor - City of Kelowna 1435 Water St. Kelowna, B.C.

Attention: Mayor Shepherd

Dear Sharon,

Reference:

Our 100<sup>th</sup> Anniversary

We are very excited this year to be celebrating our 100th Birthday. We were established in May, 1909 and moved into our current premises on May 30, 1940. We are planning many events for this wonderful occasion and would like to invite you to attend our official celebration on May 30, 2009 at 1:00pm at the clubhouse in city park. This will be followed by a dinner that evening. We are still in the planning stages but as soon as we have specific details we will contact you.

We want to represent the club and the city in the finest way possible, so wish to do some upgrades to the clubhouse and make the celebration very special. Following is an estimate of the cost involved for those purposes:

9	recianing the chapmedo	\$16,000
•	Repainting the Interior of the clubhouse	\$ 3,000
•	Replacing the window coverings	\$ 4,000
9	Replacing the flooring	\$ 3,500
•	The Actual Celebration	\$ 4,500

- Invitations
- Opening ceremonies
- Dinne
- Table centers and coverings
- Dignitaries gifts
- Equipment rental

We have requested gaming funds for this but they are not paid until after the event is already over, so we are requesting some assistance from the city. We have done our due diligence in obtaining quotes for the residing and will have that information for you. The rest of the quotes have not been received at this time.

We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss with you this and the alternatives available to us at your earliest convenience and Thank-you in advance for your consideration.

West

Secretary/Treasurer

a